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Year 6 Fun Day

Puwearias Woifh Chiickeny

Thank you to the Navarro family for our new

feathered friends, 3 beautiful black and brown

chickens have been donated to our school, our
brood is completel

We appreciate your kind generosity.
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THE YEAR 6 FUN DAY is rapidly approaching and we need your
help to provide items for the WHITE ELEPHANT STALL.

We are asking for pre-loved toys, games, puzzles, books and Lego.
Also jewellery, clothes, out-grown stuffed animals and craft items.

What a great opportunity to have a mini spring clean, making room
for new Christmas presents to arrive.

Please ensure that all items are clean, intact and have all their
pieces before donating. All donations can be delivered to the Stage 3
block near the top playground.

Thank you, in anticipation.
Year 6 Students.

We are starting our Library stocktake from Monday 19, November. Please return all Library books

Don’t forget
to return your
library books!
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Kindergarten visit Calmsley Hill Farm
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Learning & SuppertNews

ADHD Workshop- incorrect date

The below note was sent home regarding an upcoming ADHD workshop.

My apologies for the error the original should have read Thursday 22nd November.

Please see correct letter below. | am looking forward to seeing as many interested parents next week.

Thanks
Samantha Bruno
Learning and Support Teacher

PANANIA NORTH PUBLIC SCHOOL.

202-204 Bransgrove Road PANANIA NSW 2213
Phone: 02 9773 8394 / 02 9773 6736

Fax: 02 9792 3951

Email: pananianth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Website: pananianth-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Dear Parent/Carers,

In my role as a Learning and Support Teacher I would like to offer an opportunity to our community to
attend a workshop on Thursday 22nd November 2018 in the Learning and Support room. I will be
holding a ADHD workshop entitled “ADHD- Let’s re-educate” for those parents, grandparents and
friends who are interested in learning more about this disorder. Your child may have a diagnosis or
maybe you are just curious to learn information to help a family member or friend. | encourage anyone to
attend even grandparents and friends.

In this workshop I will dispel the myths and misconceptions and present researched information. I will
discuss how student needs are met in the classroom environment as well as how to meet your child’s
needs at home. I will allocate some time for questions or comments, however please be advised that all
concerns need to be directed to a specialist such a child psychologist or paediatrician.

Please nominate your preferred session and I will go with the majority. Please hand this note to the office
by Monday 19t November, 2018. I look forward to seeing you at the workshop.

Kind regards
Samantha Bruno Samantha Loveridge
Learning and Support Teacher Principal

Panania North PS

Dear Mrs Bruno

[ am interested to attend the ADHD Workshop on Thursday 2374 November and I have selected the
preferred time slot

[ 9:00-10:00am  [] 3:00-4:00pm [] 5:30-6:30pm

Name: Contact Number:

Unfortunately, [ am unable to attend but I am interested in receiving any information via email.
My email address is
Name:




PANANIA NORTH

PUBLIC SCHOOL

Please like our P&C Facebook Page Pananaia North Public School P&C Association - https://www.facebook.com/pnpspc/
for important information and updates.

THE P&C FEDERATION AND
PANANIA NORTH PUBLIC
SCHOOL P&C ASSOCIATION
INVITE YOU TO A P&C
FEDERATION INFORMATION
SESSION

MONDAY

NOVEMBER

19TH

6PM

COMMUNITY HUB
PNPS

BRANSGROVE RD
PANANIA NORTH
RSVP
PNPSPC@GMAIL.COM

P&C Federation Information
Sessions are friendly and
interactive. It's a great
opportunity to network and
ask guestions to talk about
the roles and
responsibilities of a P&C
Association

UNIFORM
SHOP

== o There will be a Uniform Shop meeting at 9am

(at the shop) on Friday 30 November.



https://www.facebook.com/pnpspc/

Advertisements.

The school often publishes information on behalf of Community groups — parents need to decide the appropriateness of activities
involving their child. It is the responsibility of each parent to research the bona fides of any organisation, in which you wish your child to

be involved in.
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Preparing Kids for

BIG SCHOOL

* Ages 2-6 years

* School Readiness and Transition to
School program

* Experienced team of Educators

* Open 49 weeks a year

* Established for over 40 years

* Child Care Benefit and Rebate (CCB/CCR)

available

Open: Monday to Friday
8:00am to 4:00pm

88 Tower Street, Panania NSW 22(3
P: (02) 9771 346l
E: mail@pananiapreschool.com.au
www.pananiapreschool.com.au

Call & book your FREE
no obligation visit now!
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RENEW SHOP

23 CAHORS ROAD
PADSTOW 2211

MEGA

GARAGE
OALE!

24 NOV, 2018
9AM - 4PM
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KU Milperra
Preschool
Enrolling Now!

KU Milperra provides a high quality, community-based preschool
program for children aged 3 to 5 years, including:

An educational, Qualified, caring and A nurturing, home-like
play-based curriculum experienced educators environment
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A special interest in the A full transition to school Independently assessed
arts and creativity program high quality early education
To learn more, visit www.ku.com.au or contact:
KU Milperra Preschool ' B e
Open 8:15am to 4:15pm, Monday to Friday k v
12 Amiens Avenue, Milperra _ :

: Children’s Services

T9772 2827 E ku.milperra@ku.com.au Since 1895
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The JAKSA Team:
Support growth mindset
Develop creative thinking,
literacy and motor skills
Instil positive social skills
WINNER including team interaction
SANKSTOWN and leadership

: Encourage young people to
Add: 11/112 Ashford Ave, Milperra : -
Ph: 0417 725 232 be confident and articulate

Email: jahnjaksa@gmail.com




brite dental

definitely a positive experience
For the whole Family

Special for all children under 12 years

* NO-GAP
Preventive Dental Services

{with private health insurance & dental cover)

# Free Orthodontic initial assessment

o774 4662
62 Anderson Av, Panania

Panania NSW 2213

Orite, oo

EDUCARE Providing Quality l
Education and Carein a
Playful, Nurturing and
PLAYSKOOL LearningEnvironment
Qur centre provides: -t J
« Trained and qualified bilingual staff with years of
experience.

« Nutritionally balanced meals and beverages (milk and
walter) with ongoing support by health professionals

« High quality, educational and multi-cultural and
pre-school programs

« Regular yoga, exercise and tai chi classes

« Munch and Move Program

+ Music and Movement

« Basic languages skills in various languages
(ELLA - program)

« Basic computer skills & awareness

« Highly qualified staff

ENROLLING NOW FOR NEXT YEAR

Panania, 139 Horsley Road
Phone: 9785 6803 - Call for more details.
Monday to Friday 7.30am - 6.00pm
educareplayskool_panania@hotmail.com

Experience the Difference!

KARI {3

NOTES TO BE RETURNED TO GARY POTTS VIA FAX ON 9203 9999 or EMAIL AT gary.potts4@det.nsw.edu.au
DUE DATE: FRIDAY, 23rd NOVEMBER 2018.

Name of Student Entering Year 7 in 2019

Current School Enrolment

School Enrolment for 2019

Does the student identify as being of Aboriginal | [J Yes

descent?

Teacher Name

O No

Teacher Contact Number

Teacher Email

Teacher Signature & Date Signature

Date

Current School Principal, Deputy Principal, Head
Teacher or Aboriginal Education Co-ordinator
Sign off

Signature

Date
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2019 Transition to High

School Backpack Drive

KARI are excited to bring this program to young people living in the South West and

Sydney regions. KARI have committed one free backpack to every Aboriginal child
entering Year 7 in 201g, to assist families and students make the transition from Year
6 toYear 7 successfully. To be eligible students need to be enrolling in a public high

school.

* Pencil case
» Stationery

» A4 Visual Art’s diary
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» All subject books including maths grid book
and music book

» Maths protractor set
KARI ©

» Scientific calculator

Parents can register their child for a backpack by completing a registration form and
returning it their school. All forms must be forwarded to Gary Potts via fax on
(02) 9203 9999 or via email at gary.potts4@det.nsw.edu.au by Friday 23rd of
November 2018. Collection details will be forwarded to registered families.

Any further enquiries can be made to Sarah Bertram

in the Community Programs team at KARI on (02) 8782 0300.

KARI :




